
RE:  SB 2174  

 

As many of you know, the majority of the citizens of the City of Abercrombie and Abercrombie 

Township have expressed their opposition to the proposed Abercrombie Riverview Dairy (see 

petitions submitted to ND DEQ), yet our concerns seem to fall on deaf ears.  We ask that our 

opposition to this dairy be supported by those elected to represent us. 

 

Now legislation has been introduced to allow even more leeway to these large CAFOs.   

 

Concerns about odors, contamination of drinking water sources, monitoring,  spread of diseases, 

adequate water supplies, etc., must be addressed at the state level before allowing these types of 

mega operations to be built in our home state.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Cynthia Olson 

PO Box 26 

Abercrombie, ND 


